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~O~~\~\~SOLUTION OF THE TOWN OF NORTH 

C CL~CH FLORIDA OPPOSING PROGRESS 


REQUESTED BASE RATE INCREASE UNTIL ~~~~~,J~·~~A!.:iRT~E!!R_--.J 
CHANGE IN BASIC SERVICES; PROVIDING AN 
DATE. 

Whereas, the Town of North Redington Beach has not noticed any appreciable 
change to the basic services provided by Progress Energy that would warrant an 
increase in the base rate, and 

Whereas, whenever a special interest is expressed for additional services, there 
is an extra charge attached, and 

Whereas, that charge is always high enough to include a profit, and 

Whereas, the proposed increase in the base rate is designed to drop to the profit 
line of Progress Energy, which is already substantial. 

IT IS THEREFORE, RESOLVED: 

That the Town of North Redington Beach opposes the request for an 
increase in the Progress Energy base rate, and asks that this position be made 
part of the hearing record of the Public Service Commission. 

This resolution shall become effective immediately upon its adoption. 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
TOWN OF ORTH REDINGTON 

9>l::~
Mari Campbell, C, Town Clerk 
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July 24,2009 

Mayor William M. Queen 
Board ofCommissioners 
Town ofNorth Redington Beach 
190 173rd Avenue 
North Redington Beach, FL 33708 

RE: PSC InquUy 871660C 

Dear Mayor Queen: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to Chainnan Matthew M. Carter II, Florida 
Public Service Commission, regarding Progress Energy Florida, Incorporated (Progress Energy). 
Given the nature of your concerns, Chainnan Carter feels it would be appropriate for specialized staff 
ofthe Division of Service, Safety and Consumer Assistance to respond directly to you. 

You expressed a concern about Progress Energy's petition for an increase in base rates. We 
appreciate your comments regarding the petition and will add your correspondence to Docket No. 
090079-EI. 

Ifyou have any questions or concerns please contact EllenPlendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax 
at 1-800-511-0809. 

Sincerely, 

(J;a;~ 
Daniel M. Hoppe, Director 
Division of Service, Safety & 
Consumer Assistance 
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